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Currently CFA volunteers account for 95 % of the states fire fighting capacity, The CFA is unique in its 
ability to respond to major incidents with volunteer surge capabilities. The CFA is considered one of the 
premier fire fighting organisations in the world. I don't particularly care what badge I wear when I fight 
fires, nor if my volunteer services are taken over by paid staff in the future. As a Victorian, I want the best 
fire service delivery model to be employed. I do not see it any of the legislation you are currently reviewing, 
this legislation is an unnecessary step backwards for the state. 
 
The community of Victoria deserves the best fire service delivery model. Consult the community this 
reform affects before re-inventing the wheel. 
 
Yours sincerely 

-- 
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